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Comments: Much of the area we snowmobile in has such limited use that restrictions are not necessary. There is
no study that has proven harm by snowmobilers to any animal species or to the flora in these parts of Montana.
When we see an animal which is rare we leave it alone. Further closures will not help protect any areas it will
only create more impact and conflict in other areas. Please leave the snowmobile areas open as they have been



